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Colorado Association of Home Builders 2024 Voter Guide 

Election Day is right around the corner, and that means the Colorado Association of 
Homebuilders has put together a voter guide for its members. Ballots should start arriving 
as early as this Saturday, and for most of us, our ballots will be lengthy with choices from 
U.S. president all the way to local ballot questions. When you take a look at your State of 
Colorado Blue Book, you will see 14 different statewide questions ranging from changing 
how primaries work for legislative races to banning trophy hunting. While the CAHB 
Government Affairs Committee did not take a position on any ballot questions, we 
recommend that you review the Blue Book and other sources. 

As for candidates for the General Assembly, the association through its Executive 
Committee, Government Affairs Committee, and Political Funding Committee have 
reviewed candidates and ballot issues and engaged on statewide politics to provide insight 
and direction for our industry and our members. The 2024 Voting Guide summarizes that 
work and provides the CAHB’s official position on endorsements in U.S. House races and 
state Senate and House contests. Many of the endorsements for the General Assembly 
weighted heavily on a candidate’s willingness to support construction-litigation reform and 
other legislation critical to our industry and our goal of providing more housing choices to 
meet Colorado’s housing needs. 

Please utilize the 2024 Voter Guide as you fill out your ballot. We have also included an 
explanation of how the CAHB, working with its committees, selects candidates to support. 
Please also review this as you consider your ballot choices. Both documents can also be 
found on our website. 

The CAHB will keep you updated on these political races and their outcomes, especially 
how they will impact the building industry moving into the 2025 legislative session. 

If you have any questions about these endorsements or any parts of CAHB’s Political 
Funding and Government Affairs committees, please contact CAHB at 303-691-2242 or 
cahb@hbacolorado.com. 

Thanks for using the 2024 CAHB Voter Guide. Please remember to vote, and if you need to 
check your voter registration status, please click here. For a PDF version of the voter guide, 
please click here. To get a PDF version of the candidate selection document, please click 
here. 
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